From: Mark Brandley

To: Emily Hunter
Subject: Planning for Parcel at end of Carothers on Long Lane
Date: Friday, August 23, 2019 7:03:29 AM

ATTENTION COF staff: This email originated from outside the City of Franklin. Please use
discretion when clicking on attachments & links from unknown senders or suspicious
emails.

Hello Emily,

My family and | moved into Ladd Park recently and just found out about the plans for
annexing the land south of our subdivision and we are not in support of this and the idea of
developing this land into a development with transient people coming into my neighborhood
for a hotel, increasing congestion and ruining the feel of the area I lived and purchased in. If
we had wanted to live by a Cool Springs type area we would have moved there. | understand
that revenue helps the city but I also think we need to consider the people’s that choose to live
in Franklin, especially Ladd Park, and why we have chosen to live here. Please stop this
development plan. Please help us keep the peaceful setting we were all looking for when
purchasing homes here. We love it here.

What else can we do to stop this?
Thank you for your services and time!
Regards,

Mark Brandley
702-279-5793

Mark Brandley
(702) 279-5793

mark.brandley@gmail.com


mailto:mark.brandley@gmail.com
mailto:emily.hunter@franklintn.gov
mailto:mark.brandley@gmail.com

